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St Paul’'s RC Academy
Mrs T Little: Head Teacher

January 2018

Dear Parent/Carer

We are pleased to welcome your child to our Health and Wellbeing Transition Day in St
Paul's RC Academy on Wednesday 17" January 2018. Your child’s primary school will
organise the movement of pupil's to St Paul's for a 9.20am start.

Pupils will be working with Tree of Knowledge, Dundee Academy of Sport and St Paul's PE
Department.

It would be advised that pupils should arrive at St Paul's in PE clothes — shorts, T shirts,
tracksuit along with an additional pair of clean trainers.

Your child can bring a snack for break time, although food will be served by the Cafeteria.
Lunch will also be available in the Cafeteria at a cost of £2.05 or free if in receipt of free
school meals. Packed lunches can also be eaten in the Cafeteria.

Parent Meeting

There will be a Parent Meeting in St Paul's on Tuesday 16" January. Soup and sandwiches
will be available between 5-6pm and this will be followed by a Parent’s Meeting at 6pm on
the ways in which parents can support their child to fulfil their full potential at St Paul’s.

Yours sincerely

}u Lo K

Miss R Sharkey
Depute Head Teacher

If you have trouble understanding English please contact the address below
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Jesli masz problem ze zrozumieniem jezyka angielskiego. prosimy o kontakt na ponizszy adres.
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Dundee Translation & Interpretation Service, Central Library, The Wellgate, Dundee, DD1 1DB Tel: 01382 431563 / 431542 Fax: 01382 431542
For information about Dundee City Council visit our web site -www.dundeecity.gov.uk

90 Gillburn Road, Dundee, DD3 OEH )| QoNERR T MR AR
Tel 01382 307701 7
Fax 01382 307705
Email st-pauls@dundeecity.gov.uk
Web: http://st-pauls.ea.dundeecity.sch.uk RC ACADEMY
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